
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 2:47:06 PM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 4:42 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I do not want to see rates for natural gas increase. It's already a very large monthly bill in the
colder months, and my residence is dependent on it for heat and cooking. I am tired of seeing
my earnings get sucked up by utility companies.

Name: Adam Nadeau

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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